
 

 

27
th

 May, 2013 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

 

Re : Geelong Falcons v Sandringham Dragons 

 

 

This Saturday the 1
st
 June, the Geelong Falcons will be playing the 

Sandringham Dragons beginning at 2pm sharp at Avalon Airport Oval, 

Chirnside Park, Werribee.  

 

As our TAC Cup affiliate we would like to offer all Geelong Falcons 

parents, friends and staff – pre game refreshments from 1pm onwards this 

Saturday, within our Social Room, entrance can be made via the rear of the 

building  

 

Our Social Room will then remain open for the duration of the match on 

Saturday 

 

We look forward to seeing you at this match on Saturday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

MARK PENALUNA 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

WERRIBEE FOOTBALL CLUB 

 

 

 


